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Outlook

CLAC member

From David White <whited56@hotmail.com>
Date Mon 3/3/2025 5:23 PM
To BOS-District IV <bosfour@edcgov.us>; BOS-Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear Supervisor Parlin,
I am on the CLAC.  I am sending you this email to notify you that I will not be able to continue being on
the committee. Please let the community know that there is an opening on the CLAC for a property
owner on the river.
Thank you for allowing me to be on the CLAC.
Best wishes
David White 
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